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Chief’s Committee 
 

Garland, Gibbs, Burr, Hayes, and Pudney were absent. Stansberry conducted the meeting. 
 
Bodford noted that dispatch has not managed to implement the changes to his target hazards. 
 
Brooks and Stansberry and Jamie met with DOT. There is data recorded at dispatch that proves DOT workers have not 
been answering our calls. It will be handed over to DOT. Brooks said that we need to report to DOT when we cut trees on 
scene. There was protest to the notion that we should still be running tree calls at all. 
 
No progress was reported on the Ladder Co lease. 
 
Construction at Gwaltney Station was discussed. No action was proposed. 
 
Bylaws committee expects to propose changes to bylaws next meeting. 
 
Taylor mentioned that we have not had two consecutive quarterly meetings with county commissioners. No business was 
added to that agenda. There was also a question of whether the quarterly employee meeting would take place at the 
scheduled ACFC meeting next week. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 1102. 


